

COMANDO DA AERONÁUTICA QUINTO COMANDO AÉREO REGIONAL BATALHÃO DE INFANTARIA

(TRANSLATION)

Letter # 001/BINFA/200

Canoas, September 19 th, 2000.

Dear Sir,

This letter is to express our gratitude to Sergeant Jim Wagner, for training security members of Grupo Especial de Polícia da Aeronáutica - GEPA (Air Police Special Group), which is part of 15 th Security Police Battalion of the Brazilian Air Force, on this base at Canoas, Brazil.

His expertise in passenger aircraft assaults has contributed to a better trainning program for this unit.

Sincerely,

JOÃO RAFAEL MALLORCA NATAL, Major Commander, 15 th S.P. Battallion

To

Sheriff Mike Corona Orange County Sheriff's Departament

California, U.S.A.